
 

Report to Southern Wiltshire Area Board 

Date of 
Meeting 

07/12/2017 

Title of Report 
Youth report – Continuing youth club provision January – March 
2018 

Purpose & Background: 
To consider allocating youth funding to continue the positive activities programme 
between January to March 2018. 

This project is moving into its third year. We have received very good feedback 
about the offer from youth clubs. 

We would like to continue the project for 3 months in to 2018 to allow us to spend a 
proportion of this current year’s youth funding. It also offers us the chance to 
evaluate the provision and get feedback from young people about other activities 
they might want to get involved in. 
 
Youth Funding available 2017/18: £11,590 

Summary of funding: 

Any Body Can Cook  £950.00 

Go Active £1825.00 

Boomsatsuma £1875.00 

Total £4650.00 

 

No unpublished documents have been relied upon in the preparation of this report 
 
Report Author: 
Tom Bray 
Community Engagement Manager 
01722 434252 
Tom.Bray@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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